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MEETING OF 11-11-15

Present:  Evelyn Seipp, Chair
	      Kelly Nielsen, Rec. Director
	      Richard Bell
                 Antonio Ingenito
                 Michael Denatalie

Also Present:  Mark D’Agostino, Town Board Liaison


Minutes of 10-15-15 were accepted as read.

REC BUDGET:  The budget was accepted as written with a 2% raise.  
Discussion took place regarding repairs on the truck.  

SOCCER:  As there are so many cell phones with the ability to take pictures, Moms can do better taking their own pictures.  

INDOOR SOCCER:  Will begin on January 12th and end on February 23rd from 6:00 – 8:00 pm.  Four classes:  Pre k – k, grades 1 and 2, grades 3 and 4 and grade 6.  
Ms. Nielsen is looking for four coaches.

COMMUNITY DAY:  Went very well.  Making plans to have it be bigger and better next year.

HAUNTED FORTRESS: 
 With the permission of the Commission Mr. Ingenito asked for Administrative Oversight regarding the Haunted Fortress. This would entail setting restrictions or limitations on purchasing material and where the materials would be housed 
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after the close of the season.  Commission is in favor of this.  It was recognized that a policy and procedure manual be developed. 
Next year the Haunted House will have a full accounting by the end of November.      

The Commission would like to  thank Mr. Ingenito for all he has done to bring the Fortress back to life and make it a success.  Thanks also go out to Ms. Nielsen for  working alongside Mr. Ingenito during the season.

Mr. Ingenito also sent thanks out to all the volunteers both children and adults for helping to make the season so successful.  It is such a big undertaking from preparation of food, doing make up, special effects and where would we have been without the gals working on costumes.  Ticket booth ladies were also thanked.  Ester Evans was also thanked.
  
FRIDAY FUN NIGHT:   Ms. Nielsen will check with Ryan Orton regarding using the Grange as we did last year.  Day and Time of this event will be tabled until January
Meeting.


RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY:______________________________
                                                       Mary Dallton      
		
